September 18, 2021

Hello Brier Park Families,

Our first few days together as a whole group went well. Students were excited to see their
friends. Some of our new students commented on how nice the students were at Brier
Park. What a great comment to hear!

Thank you to our families for practicing social distancing when you are dropping off or picking
up your child(ren). | appreciate your help as you park on Brier Park Road, Ravenwood Road,
Wildflower Lane, Blackfriar Lane or Tanglewood Drive. Please do not use the Brier Park School
Parking lot or Kiss and Drop Area for now. With Kindergarten students being dropped off at the
two gates, the area is congested due to social distancing. | want all students and families to be
safe. Using the parking lot on Ravenwood has also been helpful. Please continue these
practices for the near future.

Thank you to our families for returning the current information sheets. If you have not returned
the sheets, please do so on Monday. Indigenous Self-identification forms are being sent home
today and it is a voluntary action. If desired, please return the form on Monday too.

Our students are becoming experts at lining up on the dots. Some practice is still needed for
practicing social distancing when close to others. We'll get there! Teachers are having students
sanitize their hands upon entry and exit throughout the day.

Thank you again for your co-operation and support as we learn how to keep ourselves and our
friends safe at school.

Have a great weekend,
Mrs. Brittain



